
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING OF THE 

CITY OF AZUSA 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled 

Planning Commission meeting for Wednesday, January 24, 2018 

has been CANCELLED due to lack of business. The next regular 

meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 14, 2018. 

 

Dated:    January 18, 2018  

 

 

Kurt Christiansen  

Economic & Community Development Director 

 

 

 

 


